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Paradise Irrigation District 

Comprising 11,250 acres of orchard land on the slopes of the  

Sierra Nevada mountains in 

Butte County, California 

Directors           Officers 

S. E. Coleman            A. W. Patton -President 

A. W. Patton                W. S. Clark -Assessor - Collector 

G. E. Kratzer         D. L. Whisman –Treasurer 

W. G. Gray                    J. E. Alley -Secretary Manager 

W. N. Currier           

 

Dec 17 1929 Paradise, California 

Dear Brother George — 

I am sending you by express to day, 3 boxes of figs, all mailed together. 

One box is for you, one for Clem & one for Frank. We have had a bunch of rain here the past 

week. 

It started in Sunday the 8th and has not cleared up yet it is still cloudy. 

In 8 days we got over 18 inches, the most I ever saw here in one storm. The Dam will be running 

over by tomorrow. Alley was up there yesterday and he said he could see it raise. Every one 

feels better here as it was awful dry. 

We are all well. Would like to be with you Christmas. This is not a letter. I think you owe me 

one. Wishing you all a Merry Christmas. Paul is out with his last load of apples. 

Your loving brother, 

Win 


